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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR
PRESENTING ITS CANDIDACY FOR A POSITION ON THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE JUSTICE STUDIES CENTER OF THE AMERICAS


REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR
MINISTRY OF


FOREIGN AFFAIRS

MISSION TO THE
TRADE, AND INTEGRATION

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
4-2-228 / 2010


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Honorable Secretariat of the OAS Permanent Council and, with regard to the current vacancy on the Board of Directors of the Justice Studies Center of the Americas–JSCA–for which an election is due to be held at the first meeting of the Permanent Council after September 8, 2010, has the honor to inform it that the Government of Ecuador has decided to present the candidacy of Dr. Ernesto Pazmiño Granizo, whose curriculum vitae is attached.

Ecuador has deemed it appropriate to submit said candidacy in view of the importance it attaches as a country to the work of the Justice Studies Center of the Americas and its interest in lending its sustained and active support to that work, a mission to which the proposed candidate is fully committed.

The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States wishes to thank the Honorable Secretariat of the OAS Permanent Council for attending to this matter and for kindly disseminating it among the permanent missions accredited to the Organization, and avails itself of this opportunity to convey the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., July 8, 2010
cc.  CV
To the
Honorable Secretariat of the
OAS Permanent Council
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